
From: Helen Zucchi 
Sent: 16 June 2021 11:57 
To: Planning  
Subject: 19 Willoughby Road NW3 1RT 
 
Dear Camden Planning, 
 
I am writing with reference to: 2021/2710/T. We live next door to 19 Willoughby Road and our 
house has been very badly damaged as a result of this Cypress tree. We have had a large number of 
cracks internally at the front of our house close to where the tree is. Extrernally the wall which holds 
up the flower bed is so damaged that it is about to fall down. We totally agree that the only way to 
resolve this is to have the tree felled. Our property has suffered for over 3 years as a result of this 
tree and we would like to see this work done as soon as possible. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Helen Zucchi 
 
 


